
2020-03-11 08:34:48

The Lublin Open Air Village Museum - closed
to the public

Dear Guests,

We regret to inform that due to the epidemiological threat caused by the coronavirus (COVID-19),
for  the sake of  our  visitors'  safety,  all  public activities of  the Lublin Open Air  Village
Museum is temporarily suspended.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by this situation.
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